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NAAS – Shanghai/Suzhou/Hangzhou/Ningbo/Guangzhou

Dear Alumni and Friends

We are pleased to let you know that “One Night in Shanghai” gathering has been 
successfully carried out in April 2008. This gathering, co-organised by the Business 
School and NAAS, is to establish some positive communication between Chinese 
Alumni and the post graduate students of MSc. International Business who paid their 
summer visit to China in April. We were even more pleased to know that apart from 
their exciting experience in many cities of China, some of the students were able to 
obtain permanent job opportunities in China. 

We also have the following honoured guests joined with us in the gathering
- Professor Darryn Mitussis, Lecturer in Marketing 
- Professor Sue Bishop, Head of the Centre of Global Finance 
- Mr. Gavin Anderson, British Council Director Shanghai

It has been another successful event and we wish you all enjoyed it!
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UPCOMING ACTIVITY — WEEKEND OUTING

NAAS Outing
- Destination: Shuang Xi Drifting (双溪漂流、山沟沟深度体验游)
- Description:

- Situated some 30 km northwest of Hangzhou, Shuang Xi is reputed as the 
“Best Drifting Scenic Spot in China”(江南第一漂) and there’s a brilliantly-
managed residential community—a garden-like area with cozy townhouses 
and sophisticated property management. 

- The drifting program is arranged to help all of us get out of hustle and bustle 
in urban life and retreat in peaceful and quiet idyllic surroundings. 

- No cocktail! No formal dinner! Other than drifting, there’s horse riding and 
Barbecue. What we need is just a free weekend! 

- Date: 28th -29th June ,2008 
- Estimated cost: RMB 350 per head, including bus, admission, meals and 

accommodation etc.
- Note:

- The drifting is open to all Nottingham alumni. It’ll be great to bring your 
friends, lovers and families. UK alumni are all welcome.

- The fee payment and itinerary will be released in coming newsletter. 

**Please email us your full name and contact information for NAAS Outing to 
xi.chen80@gmail.com before 15th June.**
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